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This technical statement is prepared by Charles Williamson, president of Digital 
Radio Broadcasting, Inc., licensee of W299BA at Port Jervis, NY.  This application 
serves four purposes:  (1) specify a different power level, (2) specify a different 
directional antenna, (3) change the antenna elevation above ground level and (4) 
correct the coordinates on the tower structure. 
 
The originally specified antenna elevation is no longer available on the tower 
structure, and as such, the antenna elevation on the tower changes and the power 
level is modified to 107 watts utilizing a different directional antenna. Further, the 
tower coordinates are updated. 
 
There is no change in the co-owned primary station, WDLC(AM).      
 


